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 OCTOBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME
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DECEMBER 1, 2020
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MARCH 19-21, 2021 DCON

(GATLINBURG, TN)

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

Hello Division 5B! My name is Cameron

Anthony. I am sixteen years old, and

currently a sophomore at Cosby High

School. I have been a member of Key

Club for two years, in which I served as

my club's vice president. I am super

excited to represent our division and

work with all of you this year! Please

reach out to me with questions or

concerns anytime throughout the year.        

 
Contact Me: 

cameron@ktkey.org

@div5b

MEET  THE  DIVISION  5B

LIEUTENANT  GOVERNOR



Unfortunately the 2020 ICON in San Francisco

has been cancelled due to COVID-19. I know

many of us were looking forward to the

experience, but we must follow safety

precautions. If you have already registered for

the K-T tour, someone will be contacting you

regarding refunds.     

 

Newsletters are a great way to update

everyone about the latest happenings

within the division. Please email me with

contact information for your club officers

as soon as possible. If your club hasn't had

the chance to elect new officers for the

2020-2021 school year, don't worry. You

can wait to do so when schools are back in

session, or hold your election virtually.  

 

 

 

During the month of April, the Kentucky-

Tennessee District Board held the first ever

virtual Spring Board Meeting! During this time,

Lieutenant Governors were trained for the

upcoming year, Bulletin Editor and Historian

positions were approved, and board members 

 bonded over a virtual lunch break. We are all

very excited about this year, and are looking

forward to working together as a family!                                

2020  INTERNATIONAL

CONVENTION

CLUB  CONTACTS SUCCESSFUL SPRING BOARD

Congratulations Cosby High School for                                                                                                          

being recognized as a distinguished club! 


